
To: Vaughan, Andrew <andrew.vaughan@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>, 
DCTechnicalSupportHub@richmond.gov.uk 
<DCTechnicalSupportHub@richmond.gov.uk>, envprotection@richmond.gov.uk 
<envprotection@richmond.gov.uk>

Cc: Kelly Ryder <kelly@theplanninglab.com>

Subject: 24/2172/FUL - Installation of 2 no. peacock statues on the lawn to the front 
of Temperate House, Kew Gardens

Morning,

Please could we withdraw the above referenced planning application in relation to the installation of 
2 peacock statues at Kew Gardens.

Kind regards,

Lindsay

Lindsay Egner | Associate Director
The Planning Lab
South Wing, Somerset House, Strand, London WC2R 1LA

M. 07881 348881
Please note my working days are Monday – Wednesday

www.theplanninglab.com

This email and any attachment is from The Planning Lab Limited ®| Registered no. 09568298 | Registered office: South Wing, Somerset 
House, Strand, London, WC2R 1LA.  This email is confidential. Unless you are the intended recipient you may not use, copy or disclose 
either the message or any information contained in it | If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this email and notify the 
sender | The Planning Lab excludes all liability for any loss or damage arising or resulting from the receipt, use or transmission of this email 
to the extent permitted by law.
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